F.No0.22/06/2018-G.Vol.II
Government of India
Staff Selection Commission

With reference to the RFP for identification of Service
Provider(s) to conduct computer based examinations for the
Staff Selection Commission, it is stated that the process of
evaluation of Technical Bids, is currently in progress and may
take some more time. In the given context, it is further stated
that the Financial Proposals which were earlier tentatively to be
opened on 8.11.2018, as indicated in the RFP, will not be
opened on that date.

2. The revised date for Financial Proposals will be published
soon, on the website of the Commission.

3. This issues with the approval of the Commission.

Under Secretary (G)
6™ November, 2018



